
From:  Emma Howard <emma.howard@lacity.org>

Sent time:  08/25/2020 07:09:10 PM

To:  Mindy Nguyen <Mindy.Nguyen@lacity.org>

Subject:  Speaking on Hearing tomorrow
 

Hi Mindy,

I'm going to read a short statement from the CM, you have the gist of it already tomorrow, but I will be on the line at 213-503-
4687. I expect you will have a long hearing so while normally I like to speak at the end, I'd actually be perfectly ok speaking
earlier on as well. 

Emma G. Howard
Director of Planning
Office: (213) 473-7004
http://davidryu.lacity.org
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